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April 19, 2024 
 
 
To Staff and the Twin Rivers School Community, 
 
As we approach the end of the school year, I want to take a moment to 
commend each and every one of you for your hard work. This has been a year 
filled with both achievements and challenges, and your resilience and 
commitment have made all the difference. 
 
To all our students, whether you're in kindergarten or 12th grade, now is the 
time to finish strong. Stay focused, keep pushing forward, and remember that 
you have a whole community cheering you on. You've worked hard all year long, 
and it's time to show off all that you've learned and achieved. 
 
To our seniors, this is an extra special time as graduation approaches. We're so 
proud of all you've accomplished, and we can't wait to see you walk across that 
stage and embark on the next chapter of your lives. Remember, if you have any 
last-minute questions or need support, don't hesitate to reach out to your 
counselors. They're here to help ensure everything is in place for your big day. 
Please check in to make sure that you are on track and have all the credits and 
requirements so that you may participate in graduation ceremonies.  
 
To our parents, thank you for working closely with us to create a nurturing and 
inspiring learning environment for all students.   
 
I want to send words of encouragement and gratitude to our dedicated teachers, 
administrators and support staff. Keeping students focused and on track to finish 
strong is even more challenging as the end of the year approaches. You’re doing 
a great job making the end of the year fun, while ensuring that students are 
prepared for next year.  
 
In these final weeks, let's cherish the moments, celebrate our successes, and 
look forward to the bright future ahead. Families, don’t forget to sign up now for 
your choice of one of our many summer program offerings! 
 
Thank you for being a part of our Twin Rivers school community. 
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TRUSDProud Alert!  

• We are thrilled to announce that Twin Rivers Unified has been selected as the 
Sacramento State College of Education's 2024 School District Partner of the Year! The 
award recognizes the District's leadership with and dedication to the Sacramento Metro 
Special Education Teacher Residency program and Early Childhood Education. This is a 
testament to the dedication and collaborative spirit of the entire TR team. Let’s 
continue this journey of success with pride and commitment. 

• Congratulations to Rio Linda High School student-athletes Alyssa Williams and Kathryn 
Hingano. Both have signed National Letters of Intent (NLI) to play at the college level. 
Alyssa is headed to Dominican University of California to play softball. Kathryn will be 
wrestling at Southern Oregon University. We can't wait to see what they achieve next! 

 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 

Steve Martinez, Ed.D. 
Superintendent, Twin Rivers Unified 


